
 

Parent Survey Results 2022 

 

 
Excellent news, we will continue to communicate with you in the following ways: 

• Weekly newsletter  
• Sunday evening reminder  
• Parents Information Evening  
• Class termly overviews  
• Facebook and Twitter  
• Parents evening 
• Interim assessment reports  
• Book looks  
• End of year report  
• Governor Newsletter (Termly) 
• Friends of St Marys Updates  



 

 

 

Great, we will continue with the current format.  

 

The teachers included an update on the behavior policy during the information evening. I 
copy can be found on the school website. 



 

 

 

Mrs Vale will be running a Phonic session in the Autumn term, which we believe, is crucial 
for the parents of children in Reception to attend. Mr Causebrook will send home a pack for 
the children in Year 4 who will be taking the multiples check this year. We also recommend 
using the White Rose Parent booklets at home; you can work through these with your child.  

 

Not a problem. It is very important that we fundraise as a school and we are lucky to have 
the support of so many. You do not have to sign up but we would love you to drop us an 
email if you are able to help during an event.  



 

 

As a school, we believe we offer a wide variety of clubs. Please do email the school office if 
you have any suggestions of new clubs for the future. Currently we offer the following: 

• Rising Stars 
• Cooking  
• Sewing  
• Dance  
• Orchestra  
• Football  
• Art  

 



 

As a school, we have been pleased with the daily options provided by Kingswood Catering. 
We will of course pass on the results of this question.  

 

Class teachers gave a refresh on the homework expectation for each class during the parent 
information evening. I am glad that it is agreed that the right level of work is being provided.  

 

The earlier drop off has ensured that all lessons start promptly at 8:45am. We appreciate 
your support with this.  



 

 

All teachers included this in the information shared during the Parent’s information evening. 
This can also be found on the school website.  


